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Toronto (Ontario) M7A lAl 

February 8, 2018 

FEB 13 2018 

Mr. Christopher Raynor 
Regional Clerk 
Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, Ontario 
L3Y 6Z1 

Dear Mr. Raynor: 

Thank you for your letter providing me with a copy of council's recent adoption of 
recommendations regarding Upper York services. I appreciate your keeping me 
informed of council's activities. 

I note that you have also informed my colleague the Honourable Chris Ballard, Minister 
of the Environment and Climate Change, of council's decision. I trust that the minister 
will also take council's views into consideration. 

Once again, thank you for the information. Please accept my best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

cl{~~ 
Kathleen Wynne 
Premier 

c: The Honourable Chris Ballard 




